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The death of a loved one is devastating. We have extended our deepest sympathies to the 
family and friends of Ms. Minocha and we are truly sorry for their loss. The entire St. Joseph’s 
community has been deeply affected by this situation. 
 
At St. Joseph’s, we have a dedicated and caring team that focuses on providing safe, high 
quality care.  Providing safe, high quality care is our number one priority.  
 
We take patient and family concerns very seriously. As part of our commitment to patients and 
their families, we have a clear and consistent process to review and investigate concerns and to 
communicate regularly with patients and families to help addres


